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Happy New Year!  Summer 2016 will be here before you know it.   

We are busy planning for the summer.  Are you enrolled?   

Register now online: www.campplaylandofnewcanaan.com 

	
  
	
  
LUNCH 
We are excited to partner with Tony’s Deli in New Canaan to provide lunch to all 
campers and counselors 5 days a week – included in tuition!  Each day there will be a hot 
lunch option and cold lunch alternatives.  A menu will be published soon.  Anything we 
serve will be nut free.  We will accommodate health concerns, dietary concerns and the 
picky eater.  Additionally, we will refrigerate all lunches brought from home.  
	
  
Blog / Social Media 
Have you been reading Playland’s new blog? You can find it on the top bar of our 
website. http://www.campplaylandofnewcanaan.com/blog/ 
Did you know that Playland is active on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter? Follow us! 
 
What’s New?  
New High Ropes Elements! Lunch Provided Everyday! More Choices for Upper Camp 
Campers! Enhanced Communication! Read all about it: 
http://www.campplaylandofnewcanaan.com/about/whats-new-at-camp/ 
 
Enroll Now  
We are hiring staff and preparing the campus for Playland’s 60th summer – our best yet!  
Enroll now with your best guess of weeks and adjust your weeks closer to camp.  
Contact the camp office with any questions.   
	
  


